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MOVING FORWARD 
Wisconsin students will once again take 
the Forward Exam. The assessment will 
be administered in ELA and 
Mathematics in grades 3 and 4. Grade 4 
will also be assessed in science and social 
studies. Testing will occur April 2-10 for 4th grade 
students and April 8-16 for 3rd grade students. 
 
 
SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS 
Parent Network is running the School Supply Kit orders. 
Orders will open on April 1 and end on June 1.. Please 
watch the Monday folders for more information. 
 
 
SPRING CONCERT 
3rd and 4th grade students will be performing a Spring 
Concert on April 24 at 1:00pm in the WES gym. Families 
are invited to attend and the concert will be live 
streamlined. Doors open for the concert at 12:30pm. 
 
 
SUMMER SCHOOL SIGN UP 
Summer School for students currently in K-7 runs from 
June 9-26. Classes will be Monday-Thursday from 8am-
noon. Summer School sign up is currently open and 
runs through Friday, April 11. 

 
 
 
4K Here I Come, Kindergarten Kickstart and I’m in the 
Middle Now will be offered in August. More information 
will be coming soon! 
 
 
4K ENROLLMENT 
If you or someone you know has a child turning 4 on or 
before September 1, 2025, please enroll them for 4K by 
May 1, if possible. 
 
 
For current 4th graders only - 2025-26 WMS 
Athletic SIGN-UP & INFO: 
In April, all incoming or returning WMS students for 
next school will receive a letter from the Wrightstown 
Athletic Department in an email detailing information 
on how to sign-up for WMS sports during the next 
school year along with information on athletic sports 
physicals.  Please utilize the WMS Athletics Homepage 
on the District website to find next year’s WMS 
Athletics announcements.  The 5th grade football 
schedule will be available in July. The WMS Athletics 
Homepage is updated periodically. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mr. Sukow. Go Tigers! 
 
NO SCHOOL  
Just a reminder that there is no school April 18 and 21 
and May 2 (for elementary students only). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


